Software Quality and the Capability Maturity Model

The article, “Software Quality and the Capability Maturity Model”, offers a well-defined view of what the Capability Maturity Model is and is not.  The article provides key data for helping an organization to determine if this process is worth undertaking.  It also does a good job of indicating and dispelling some of the major criticisms of the Capability Maturity Model.  


Even though the Capability Maturity Model was originally developed for the Department of Defense, this model can serve beneficial for many private enterprises as well.  It allows an organization to measure a software project’s overall success and the probability of repeating that success.  With out this metric or some other quality measurement, it is difficult, if not impossible, to objectively determine if new processes are an improvement or a detriment.  The Capability Maturity Model also offers a road map for improving the software development process.  With the data given in this article, the model also indicates what the benefits and costs of achieving each level will be.

At Raytheon, all the Net-Centric Systems (NCS) are currently at CMMI level 5.  This is the highest maturity model offered by the CMMI.  Having the level of maturity, ensures that all the software projects Raytheon undertakes follows a methodical, defined process to ensure software quality.  However, this does not necessarily mean that the software process is rigid or is expected the one single process is applicable to all projects.  Each project has the option to tailor its process to its specific needs.  
